Winter Field Day

TARS Winter Field Day has been CANCELED.

An e-mail poll was conducted.

The majority of all replies indicate they will not attend.
Changing locations on this short notice would only cause confusion.

The consensus is to cancel Winter Field day this year.
Temps are in the lower 30's for the high and winds are forecast to be significant so as to make
it a very miserable event.

We have successfully held the event in weather like this before so we know we can do it if a
real emergency happens.

Better luck next year and thanks to those who volunteered to attend.




